
 

 

7st May 2019 
 

Blackpool Promenade- Monday 1st July 2019 
 

Dear Parent/ Carer  
 
As has become tradition, it is almost time for the end of college year trip.  This is an 
important opportunity for college to enjoy some recreation and leisure time together as a 
community.    
 
Due to the different needs of the students, we are organising two very different experiences 
in Blackpool and your young person has chosen to go to Blackpool Promenade.  The cost of 
the trip is £17 per person which includes transport and fish and chip dinner at Harry 
Ramsdens.  All students will be accompanied by college staff at all times and we will be back 
in time for regular transport home. 
 
Please complete and return the permission slip below and the attached medical form with 
£10 deposit or the full £17 amount by Friday 24th May. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

N Booth  
 
Nicola Booth   
Teaching Assistant on behalf of Student Council  
 
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

 
Blackpool Promenade visit 

 
Student Name:_______________________________________ 
I give/ do not give permission for my child to attend the trip to Blackpool Promenade on 
Monday 1st July 2019 
 
I enclose £10 deposit/ £17 full amount (delete as appropriate).  
 
 
Signed:___________________________________  Date:__________ 
 


